
 

Talking about Child Protection 
 
Researching the experiences and views of 
maltreated deaf and disabled children and young 
adults about the child protection system  
 
 

Want to share your experiences of Child Protection System? 
 

We are looking to interview deaf and disabled children and young adults, who 

have been hurt or harmed by other people, about their experiences of child 

protection services.  This research has been funded by NSPCC and is being 

carried out by researchers from the Universities of Edinburgh, Strathclyde 

and Coventry.   

 
Are you…. 
 

 11-26 years old? 
 

 Deaf or disabled? 
 

 Have experience of the Child Protection System? 
 

 Prepared to give your views?  
 
Do you want to take part or more information?  You can contact us: 

 

Tel: 0131 651 6259  
 
Email: childprotection@ed.ac.uk 
 
Oovoo ID:  childprotectionstudy 
 
http://www.childprotection.ed.ac.uk/public-information-participate-in-
research/talking-about-child-protection/ 

Scan here. 
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